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I s s u e  1 7  —  2 1 s t  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 8  

CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 

2019 

 7th January - Staff Train-
ing day, school will not 
be open to pupils 

 8th January - School 
opens for Spring Term 

 9th January - Year 6 Res-
idential meeting for par-
ents at 6pm 

 11th January - FOS Film 
Night 

 14th/15th January - Par-
ent Consultations 

 14th January - Class 3  
Cake stall 

 17th January - swimming 
re-starts for Year 3  

 18th January—Mrs 
Jamesons music lessons 
start 

 22nd January - Key Steps  
Gymnastics competition 

 23rd January - Music for 
Life 

 7th February - Year 3 last 
swimming session 

 14th February - Year 5 
swimming starts 

 

 

I would like to wish all our children and families 
a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 

On Thursday the 17th January 2019 there will be  a special menu avail-
able of Empire Hot Dogs in a Roll, Jacket Wedges, Tomato Ketchup, 
Peas and Sweetcorn followed by Sticky Toffee Pudding with Custard.  
There will be the usual other options of Jacket Potato  and Fruit or Yo-
ghurt.  A letter will be coming home nearer the time for you to com-
plete a return slip with your child’s choices. 

Census Day Special Menu 

Staffing 
We are saying a big “thank you and best wishes” to Mrs Bottomley who 
left us this week and welcome Mrs Davies in her place who starts in Janu-
ary as the Reception Class teacher on Fridays.                                              
We also welcome, after the Christmas break, Mrs Kitchen who will be our 
new  Class 6  Teaching Assistant. 

Film Night 

FOS are organising a Film Night on Friday 11th January 2019 and will be 
showing “The Incredibles 2”.  A letter containing all the relevant details 
was distributed to the children to bring home recently.  If you have not 
already done so and your child would like to attend the film, please 
complete and return the consent slip urgently, as places are limited. 

New Lunch Menus 
As mentioned in our previous newsletter, there will be new lunch men-
us in place after the Christmas Holidays, a copy of which is attached to 
this newsletter for your information.  These new choices are now avail-
able on ParentPay for you to place your orders.  Please note that when 
booking on ParentPay you will only be required to choose the main 
course and your child will be able to choose their pudding on the day. 

More information can be found at   

www.carltonminiott.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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